
 Dear Year 2 parents and carers,  

 

This half term we have had a fantastic time getting creative during our Rio 

De Vida topic. We have made masks, learned to Samba and created 

puppets and maracas.  

Next week we will be designing and making Carnival floats. Your child will 

need a box no larger than a shoe box. If they have not brought one in 

already, please could you send it in before Wednesday 7th July.  

If your child would like to bring in addition decorative materials, please send 

them in a named bag.  

       

We would also like to end our topic with a Carnival day on Friday 9th July.  

We are inviting your child to come to school that day wearing bold colours. 

Our celebrations will include making and eating Brazilian treats.  

Please let your child’s class teacher know if they have any allergies they 

need to be aware of.  

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to come and see us.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support,  

The Year 2 Team  


